
Ms. Nash’s Weekly 

Newsletter 
Week of December 2-6, 2019 

Text the message @mrsstsau to 81010 to join the class group messaging system. You can also 

email me anytime at lauren.nash@smail.astate.edu 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFO 

• Graded papers will go home 

Wednesday instead of Tuesday this 

week. 

• Field trip on Tuesday to the 

Planetarium. Please make sure all 

permission slips have been turned in! 

• Please sign and return graded paper 

packet by Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Our class Christmas Party will be on 

Thursday, December 19th at 2pm. If 

you would like to sign up to help, 

please email me or go to the Parent 

tab on the classroom website. Any 

help would be much appreciated! 

Thank you! 

• The book fair will begin next week. 

Students will each receive one book 

thanks to a generous donation for a 

parent. Please send additional money 

for any other books that your child 

would like to purchase. 

 

 

HOMEWORK 

• Monday: No Homework 

• Tuesday: No Homework 

• Wednesday: Science Homework: 

Write reflection on what you learned 

about the water cycle.  

• Thursday: Science Homework due 

Friday: Social Studies essay due.  

 

LOOK AT OUR WORK! 

Students have been learning bout 

evaporation through a class experiment. 

They have measured water levels in 

different jars to see which variables make 

the water evaporate the fastest. Here is 

what they have come up with! 

 

Inspirational quote of the week: 

“I think it is possible for ordinary 

people to choose to be extraordinary.” 

-Elon Musk 

 

 


